Perry Elementary 12/8/2023

# Jeleber PRINCIPAL'S **MESSAGE**



## **Winter Break**

As we approach the winter break, I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for your ongoing support and partnership in your child's education. This upcoming break offers a fantastic opportunity for your child to unwind, recharge, and spend quality time with family and friends.

While it's important to relax and enjoy this time together, I also encourage you to foster their curiosity by exploring educational activities, reading together, or engaging in fun yet educational experiences.

Let's make this winter break a blend of relaxation and learning, setting the stage for a vibrant and fulfilling return to school in the new year. Thank you for your continued support, and I wish you and your family a joyful and restful holiday season.

> Warmly, Mrs. Staib

#### **UPCOMING EVENTS**

- Dec. 11 Literacy Pit Crew, Perry Public Schools Open House
- Dec. 12 PTO Meeting
- Dec. 15 Half Day 11:10 dismissal
- Dec. 18 Half Day 11:10 dismissal
- **Dec. 19 -** Half Day 11:10 dismissal
- Dec. 20 Jan. 2 Winter Break

### **PTO NEWS**

Our next virtual meeting will be on Tuesday, December 12th at 6:00 pm. You can email the PTO at perryelementarypto@gmail.com for additional information.

#### Officers:

Heather Lairmore - president Lindsey Barnard - vice president Nicole Rindlisbacher - treasurer Katie Robbins - secretary Jenn Rockafellow - trustee Sara Heeg - trustee